

ســـادس

اللغة الإنجليزية

أسئلة امتحانات (تجريبية)

الفترة الدراسية الأولى

2025 2026



www.deenykw.org



امتحان تجريبي الصف السادس نهاية الفترة الدراسية الأولى 2025 / 2026 المحال الدراسي: اللغة الإنجليزية الزمن (ساعتان) الإمتحان في (6 صفحات) (المفردات, الإستيعاب المقروء, القواعد, التعبير)

وزارة التربية إدارة التعليم الديني الإدارة العامة لمنطقة العاصمة التعليمية التوجيه الفني للغة الإنجليزية معهد الصليبيخات الديني متوسط ببنين

(الدرجة الكلية 60 درجة)

I. Reading (30 Marks)

A) Vocabulary (14 Marks)

A) Choose the correct answer from a, b, c and d: $(4 \times 2 = 8 \text{ Marks})$

1. Theo	f this book is very inter	esting and helpful.	
a) programme	b) content	c) choice	d) series
2. I highly vis	siting Kuwait Towers b	ecause it's an enjoyabl	le experience.
a) earn	b) allow	c) impress	d) recommend
3. People should invest the	ir money and spend it		
a) surely	b) gently	c) wisely	d) carelessly
4. Being mea	ns thinking in unique w	rays to find solutions to	o different problems.
a) silver	b) creative	c) official	d) international
B) Fill in the spaces with			1½ = 6 Marks)
(attr	act / wooden / daily / i	nternational / harm)	
5. My family watches the .	news on K	uwait TV at 9 pm.	
6. Mr. Khalid is the boss of	a large	company.	
7. Plastic bottles	. the environment, so re	ecycling them helps pro	otect the planet.
8. Famous landmarks	many tourists wh	o want to learn about	different countries.

II- Reading Comprehension (16 Marks)

Read the following text carefully, then answer the questions below:

Water is everywhere around us. Water can be solid, like ice; liquid, like what we drink; or gas, like steam from a hot pot. Think about how ice turns into water when it melts, and how water turns into steam when **it** gets hot.

We need water to stay healthy. It helps our bodies get the right temperature and carries useful things to all the parts of our bodies. Water also helps us throw away things our bodies do not need.

Plants also love water! They **take** it up through their roots and use it to make their own food. Imagine if you were a plant and you could make your own snacks!

There is a lot of water on our planet. We have big oceans, river s, lakes, and even icy mountains. But guess what? Most of the water on Earth is salty, like the water in the sea.

Only a little bit of it is fresh and good to drink.

Water does some amazing actions to the land too! It helps make rivers, lakes and even covers big mountains with green plants. All living things on earth need water to stay alive. If there was no water, there would be no life on earth.

A) Choose the correct answer from a, b,	c and d: (6 x 2= 12 Marks)
9. What is the best title for the passage?	
a) Healthy Life	b) Big Mountains
c) The Importance of Plants	d) The Importance of Water
10. What is the opposite of the underlined	word " take" in the 3rd paragraph?
a) give	b) prefer
c) turn	d) remember
11. The underlined word " it "in the 1st par	ragraph refers to the:
a) gas	b) ice
c) pot	d) water

ترة الدراسية الأولى – 2026/2025 الصفحة - 3 - 3 - 3 - 3 - 3 - 3 - 3 - 3 - 3 -	امتحان تجريبي اللغة الانجليزية الصف السادس الف
12. Why do we need water?	
a) to find a new life	b) to stay healthy
c) to change the roots of the plants	d) to carry ice
13. According to the text, which of the following	ng statements is NOT TRUE ?
a) Water helps plants make their own foo	od.
b) Water is important to get the body ter	nperature.
c) Most of the water on Earth is fresh an	d good to drink.
d) Without water, there would be no life	on Earth.
14. What is the writer's purpose of writing thi	s text?
a) Describe how to make delicious food.	
b) List some famous rivers.	
c) Tell us about different kinds of mount	tains.
d) Give us some information about wate	r.
B) Answer the following questions: (2X2= 4	<u>Marks)</u>
15. According to the text, where can we find sa	•
••••••	••••••
16. What amazing actions does water make to	the land?

امتحان تجريبي اللغة الانجليزية-الصف السادس- الفترة الدراسية الأولى - 2026/2025 الصفحة - 4

Writing (30 Marks) A) Grammar (12 Marks)

a) Choose the best answer from a, b, c and d: (4x 2 = 8 Marks)

17. If you practise English	every day, you	many new	words.
a) will learn	b) learned	c) learning	d) have learned
18. The ambulance	my old nei	ghbour to the hospita	al last night.
a) takes	b) took	c) will take	d) is taking
19. Fahad did not	to like spicy	food at all when he	was younger.
a) using	b) will use	c) use to	d) uses
20. My brother likes	football mate	hes at the stadium.	
a) watch	b) watches	c) watching	d) watched
b) Do as required between	en brackets: (2 X 2=	4 Marks)	
21. The bird (eat) seeds at the moment.			(Correct the verb)
22. People used to live in	clay houses in the pas		(Ask a question)

B) Writing (18 Marks)

Write on the following topic

"Kuwait in the past was very different than Kuwait nowadays."

Plan and write a paragraph of [6 sentences] describing **how life in Kuwait was different from life today.**

The following guide words may help you:

(simple / support / wooden / crafts / Al-Katateeb / heritage)

NB:

-Your writing should include (a topic sentence, supporting details and a concluding sentence)

The Plan (2 Marks)

Topic sentence					
↓					
Detail 1 :					
Detail 2 :					
↓					
Detail 3:					
•					
Concluding sentence:					

Write your topic here(16 Marks)							

Planning (Outline)	Exposition of ideas & Coherence	Number of sentences	Grammar	Spelling	Handwriting	Punctuation	Total Mark
2	6	2	2	2	2	2	
• 1 mark to be deducted from the total mark for changing the format						18	
Off-point topic receives Zero.							